
 
 
 
 
Notes from Statewide Multifamily Housing Industry on Hurricane Helene Relief  
Tuesday, November 12, 2024 

• Water Supply: No new updates on water since November 6. Currently, restoration 
efforts are progressing but time is the factor. 

o Maps of affected areas are available on the AAWNC website. 
o The North Plant is expected to resume service sooner than the Swannanoa 

Plant, with resources prioritized for the North Fork plant, which will ultimately 
restore water to Asheville. 

o A precise map identifying which water plant serves each area has not been 
found. 
 

• Water Delivery: Chadwell Supply has begun delivering water to properties in need. 
 

• Volunteering: AAWNC Board members will volunteer at Hands On Asheville this Friday 
to support relief efforts. 
 

• WNC Strong Event: Further details will be shared this week. 
o Date/Time: December 5, from 6:00 to 8:00 PM. 
o Location: Souther Williams Vineyard, Fletcher, NC. 
o Registration: Opening soon, and attendance is complimentary. 

 
 

https://www.aawnc.org/news/city-of-asheville--water-updates-

